
 

08 May 2023 
 
RE:  Submission of GNSO Council Review of the ICANN76 GAC Communiqué 
 
Sebastien Ducos 
Chair, Generic Names Supporting Organization (GNSO) Council 
 
 
Dear Sebastien Ducos, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 20 April 2023 regarding the GNSO Council’s finalized review of the ICANN76 
GAC Communiqué.  
  
The Board acknowledges that the content of the GNSO Review remains unchanged since the earlier draft 
which was shared with the Board on 10 April 2023. 
 
Once again we thank you and the GNSO Council members for your time and effort in providing the 
Council’s review and for your valuable input. Thank you for your participation in the multistakeholder 
model. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tripti Sinha 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 
 
 
CC:  Nico Caballero 
 

 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/ducos-to-sinha-20apr23-en.pdf

